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Five faculty and staff members of the University of California, San Diego, and UCSD's Scripps Institution of
Oceanography will participate in the 135th annual meeting of the American Association for the Advancement of
Science (AAAS), scheduled December 26-31 in Dallas, Texas.

Several hundred scientific and technical papers will- be presented before 24 AAAS committee and section
symposia and 42 affiliated scientific societies that meet in conjunction with the AAAS at this time of the year.

UCSD and Scripps participants will be Dr. Robert B. Livingston, Chairman, Department of Neurosciences,
UCSD School of Medicine, and a member of the general committee that planned the AAAS meeting; Dr. Harold
C. Urey, Nobel laureate and professor of chemistry-at-large; Dr. Edward G. Goldberg, professor of chemistry at
Scripps Institution; Dr. Frederick C. Gillett, assistant research physicist and lecturer in physics, UCSD; and Neil F.
Marshall, laboratory technician in Scripps' Geological Research Division.

Dr. Livingston has been honored by being one of three invited lecturers before the AAAS on the general
theme, Frontiers of Science. He will present his paper, "Neurosciences: Man's Most Valuable Frontier," on
Sunday, December 29.

On Friday, December 27, Dr. Goldberg will give his paper, "The Chemical Invasion of the Oceans," during a
AAAS chemistry symposium centered on the global effects of environmental pollution.

Also on Friday, Dr. Urey, an expert on the chemical and geological. composition of the moon, speaks on
"Rocks of the Moon, the Earth, and Meteorites," before the AAAS chemistry symposium devoted to lectures on
special topics in chemistry and related fields.

Dr. Gillett presents his paper, "Observations of Jupiter from 2.8 to 15 Microns," during the AAAS astronomy
symposium that will hear discussions of Jupiter and the outer planets.

Marshall and Dr. John E. Warme, of Rice University's geology department, will jointly contribute a paper before
the American Society of Zoologists' Division of Invertebrate Zoology on Sunday. Title of their paper, which Dr.
Warme will present, is "Burrowing Marine Invertebrates in Calcareous Terrigenous Rocks of the Pacific Coast."


